
 

Circular No. P-39/24 Date: 19.10.2024 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 
Greetings for the Festival of Lights! 

 

We request you to support your our students who have pledged to celebrate eco-friendly 

Green Diwali this year by saying NO to Crackers. Please do not waste your hard                

earned money on crackers, rather go Vocal for Local, by buying different artefacts                     

made by local    artisans. Let’s together take the necessary steps towards saving our 

environment as well as our economy. 

 

It is to further inform you that the school will remain closed on account of Diwali holidays 

from 30th October, 2024 to 2nd November, 2024. Also, note that the 2nd Saturday of                    

November i.e. 9th November, 2024 will be a working day.  

 

Wish you Happy & Prosperous Green Diwali! 

 

Educationally yours 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
  


